
“archives at College Park 
8601 Adelphi Road College Park, Maryland 20740-6001 

July 17, 1997 

Jerry McKnight 

5439 Shookstown Road 

Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Dr. McKnight: 

This is in response to your Freedom Of Information Act request (our reference NW97-482) of 

July 9, 1997, requesting information concerning two Warren Commission Executive Session 

Hearings. 

As requested, we searched the records in the recently released personal papers of J. Lee Rankin. 

During this search we located a summary of the Executive Session Meeting held on September 

24, 1964. A copy of the typewritten notes are enclosed. Upon additional checking we located a 

list of “Official Reports of Closed Commission Hearings.” There is no listing for a session held on 

January 24, 1964. The January sessions were on the 21st and 27th. Please check your reference 

concerning the January Executive Session Hearing referred to in your letter. For your records, 

we are providing a folder title listing for the Rankin papers. 

Our records indicate that you are entitled to 84 pages of free copies. The enclosed copies total 

17 pages. You are now entitled to 67 pages in response to future requests. 

Please let us know if we may be of further assistance. 

Sincerely, 7 
Wnts Si tah. bhi 
[RAMONA BRANCH OLIVER, 

~ Archivist 

Access and FOIA Staff 
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